
Sheffield Heritage Fair January 2025 

   

The RVCG was delighted to attend the annual Sheffield Heritage Fair along with a wide range of 
Heritage groups from around Sheffield.  The Stall was run by Sue Shaw, Joan Buckland and 
Graham Appleby on Saturday and Christine and Graham Roe along with Joan Buckland  on 
Sunday.  They chatted to a lot of interested people gave away a lot of promotional leaflets, sold 
some RVCG books and signed up some new members. 

 


